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BECOME A HOME FRONT HERO 

Home Front Heroes take a leading role in our mission by pledging to make a 

recurring monthly contribution to the National Home.  They are our front line 

of support, helping provide a steady, reliable source of funding to ensure the 

strength and longevity of all our programs and services. 

TRIBUTE BRICKS 

Be a part of the National Home’s history!  A personalized brick is a wonderful 

way to honor a friend or loved one and leave a lasting mark on the campus of 

the National Home.  Bricks are placed in walkways in front of the community 

center, health & education building, museum and World War II monument.  

Customize your 4” x 8” brick with your three-line message.  Consider donating 

a brick and cement a lasting connection to the National Home for $100.00. 

CENTENNIAL GARDEN BRICKS 

Celebrate the upcoming VFW National Home Centennial in style with a 

personalized engraved brick in our 2025 Centennial Garden.  Honor a loved 

one, commemorate a special event, or simply leave your mark on this historic 

occasion.  For a limited time only, these 8” x 8” bricks are available for $500.00. 

For more information, visit the National Home website at 

vfwnationalhome.org 

 “From Our Roots to Our Branches, Extending Service to Our Veterans” 

“Never Forget the Difference You Make” 
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